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1210 NE 201st Ave
Fairview, OR 97060
503-492-7260

School Hours:  Arrival: 7:25 AM Class starts at 7:40 AM
Late Start Monday: 8:35 AM Class starts at 8:50 AM
Dismissal: 2:10 PM

· If your child arrives to school after the tardy bell has rung 7:40 or 8:50, a parent or guardian must walk the student in to the office and fill out a Tardy Slip

· Breakfast starts at 7:25 AM Tuesday through Friday and 8:35 AM on late start Mondays.   
All children coming to school by bus, car, or walking should arrive on time each day.

· Breakfast and lunch are provided at no charge to Salish Ponds students.  It is covered under the Community Eligibility Provisions Program.

· Our school district has adopted Oregon Smart Snacks as the nutrition standard.  Because of this we no longer celebrate birthdays with cakes, cookies, or sugary drinks.  Please talk to your teacher for options on celebrating.

· When your child is absent, please call the school office at 503-492-7260 to excuse the absence.  We have a 24-hour answering machine and you can leave a message anytime.

· If your child’s pick-up routine changes, you MUST send a note with the child to school.  We cannot send your child home another way without proper notification.

· Please make sure your child is wearing tennis shoes every day.  Every day students must wear Code of Dress.

· Please have your child bring a backpack to school every day.  Students can get their books, messages, and papers home more reliably.  Please check their backpacks and folders for notes and papers every day.

· Be sure your child’s name is on all their coats, sweaters, and backpacks.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE DO NOT SEND TOYS, candy, or gum to school.  These items tend to distract from the learning environment in the room.

· BE INVOLVED!  Join us by volunteering in the classroom or on field trips.  A volunteer packet is available in the front office.  Contact Matty Peppard President of the PSCP on Salish Ponds PSCP Facebook Page or mattypeppard@gmail.


We know the beginning of the school year can be difficult.  Lots of sleep, good food and outdoor exercise will help your child through the initial stress and we will do our best to ensure that they are comfortable here at school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us.  We look forward to a wonderful school year.
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